

New River Chapter

E-Newsletter of August 8, 2021

Take Action

Connect with MOAA

Contact Us

Annual August Chapter Picnic:

Hopefully everyone has had their fill of the 2020 Olympics, and now feel it's time to, once again, come together and enjoy the camaraderie of fellow New River Chapter members at our annual Picnic. This year, instead of gathering at a local park, we'll be sharing a wonderful afternoon at the home of BOD member, Barbara Sears who is also our Personal Affairs Chairperson and Surviving Spouse Liaison. <u>Click here for directions to Barbara's home</u>.

The date is August 21, 2021...plan to arrive at 3:00 PM and stay until 5:30 PM or until all the goodies have been consumed.

Oh, did I forget to mention...plan to bring something <u>sweet and savory</u> of your own choosing to share with others and remember, if you desire, bring a <u>libation</u> to whet your whistle!!

The Chapter will provide burgers and dogs for the grill and there will be soft drinks, tea and ice-cold water to help everyone stay hydrated.

Please RSVP to Barbara at (336) 384-3445 and let her know that you'll attend so that plans can be made to ensure there will be enough food for the grill!

Hope to see you @ 3:00 PM on Saturday, August 21st at Barbara's house...DON'T MISS IT!!

Military Officers Association of America



DIRECTIONS:

Barbara Sears' home, 249 Misty Cove Lane, Warrensville...leaving from West Jefferson, NC:

mi
mi
mi
mi
mi
mi
mi
mi

Please RSVP to Barbara @ (336) 384-3445 and remember to bring something Sweet or Savory to share with others.

GO BACK TO TOP